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Why not pop along to the Livingston Cricket Club on Friday August 17th at 7pm for a fantastic
evening with the world's favorite wizard! 
We'll be watching a Harry Potter movie, enjoying a butterbeer or two, having a fancy dress
competition for adults and kids, plus a great family quiz too!
We have also arranged for a bouncy castle to be on site - not quite Hogwarts but if you close
your eyes and imagine....

  

Tickets are £1 per adult and 50p for children please contact Jenny at the bar.

  

 1 / 1


